
 
 
 
 
            

 
 
                  Kea, Truro, Cornwall TR3 6AY T 01872 272265 F 01872 272265 
                    E secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk W www.keaschool.org.uk 

 
5 November 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Children in Need 2020 
FIVE TO THRIVE 

 
The new School Council members came up with some super ideas for Children in 
Need this year. However, the date is fast approaching and some of the ideas would 
not have worked without crossing class bubbles, which we can’t do in the current 
pandemic.  Therefore, we have decided to keep some of those ideas for later on in the 
year.  
 
On Friday 13 November, we will be inviting the children to wear non-school uniform, 
pyjamas or dress as their favourite movie or book character. We invite a donation of 
£1 for this. 
 
Pupils can also enter a Pudsey Bear colouring and drawing competition. This costs 
50p to enter and sheets are available from your class teacher. Entries need to be 
handed in to class teachers by Thursday 12 November. 
 
 
We hope that the day turns out to be lots of fun for the whole school and promotes a 
good cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs McPherson and the School Council 
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